
Lapel Roundabout 
Comment Form – Public Hearing 

November 19, 2024 – Lapel High School 

 

 

 

NAME:              

FULL ADDRESS:             

EMAIL:              

 

PUBLIC HEARING COMMENT 

Please provide your feedback on the recommended preferred alternative for the project. Comments 
will be included in the project record and responded to in the environmental document. 

             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
              
• Drop your comment in the comment box 
• Mail to: Nicole Minton, Lochmueller Group, 3502 Woodview Trace, Suite 150, Indianapolis, IN 46268 
• Scan & email to Nicole.Minton@lochgroup.com 
• Please return before the end of the comment period on December 5, 2024 

mailto:Nicole.Minton@lochgroup.com

